
Tom Chase 

December 22,2004 

Federal Trade Commission/Office of the Secretary 
Room H-159 (Annex K) 
600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20580 

RE: Prerecorded Message EBR, Telemarketing Project No. R4llOOl 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I do not want to receive prerecorded telemarketing telephone calls. I do not think 
such calls should be allowed to those who are currently registered on the "Do Not 
Call" list. 

I have received prerecorded telemarketing telephone calls in the past. I've also 
received prerecorded messages on behalf of political candidates. I find all 
unsolicited prerecorded telephone calls totally annoying. More frankly, I think 
they are beyond rude and a total invasion of the peaceful enjoyment of my home. 

I will be very upset if such calls are permitted to be made to those registered on 
the "Do Not Call" list. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Chase 




